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Shionogi Supports Victims of the Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 

 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy to all the people affected by the recent earthquake in the 

Republic of Turkey and the Syrian Arab Republic. 

 

OSAKA, Japan, February 22, 2023 - Shionogi & Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Osaka, Japan; Chief Executive Officer: 

Isao Teshirogi, Ph.D.) announced that the company has decided to make a donation of 10 million yen through 

the United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF), to support the rescue of the affected people and communities, 

and the reconstruction of the areas affected by the earthquake, and to be useful for sanitation measures to 

prevent the spread of infectious diseases. 

 

The SHIONOGI Group sincerely hopes for the earliest possible restoration and recovery of the affected area 

resulting that people will return to their days full of smiles. 

 

 

For Further Information, Contact: 

SHIONOGI Website Inquiry Form : https://www.shionogi.com/global/en/contact.html 

https://www.shionogi.com/global/en/contact.html

